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The EU regulation for privacy, The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), will become 
Norwegian law in 2018. 

This is of importance for you as a member of NIL: 
The information you provide to us in connection with your membership in NIL is for our own 
use only. Collaborators who are responsible for processing information such as server 
services, financial system and the like are also subject to the same rules. 
Your e-mail address and your name are used in connection with communication about your 
membership, as well as sending newsletters, invitations to courses and other relevant 
information.  
NIL does not provide information about you to other stakeholders, be it a name or e-mail 
address, with the exception of sending out newsletters from Arkitektnytt, which are part of the 
membership. 
You can request access to what we store of information about you, our deletion procedures 
and how you can change the information. 
You update your profile by logging on to www.nil.no. There you can also decide which 
newsletter you would like to subscribe on to.  

If you wish to sign out of NIL, your profile will be deactivated. This means that no one can 
see your information. If you later wish to reopen your membership, this can easily be done 
without the application process.  
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